
Excerpt from May 11, 2017 Council Minutes 
 
22. Letter to Council from the Port Glasgow Yacht Club regarding the Port 

 Glasgow Marina Pier Rehabilitation Meeting – Riggs Marine Engineering  
 
 RES. NO.20 Moved by Seman 
   Seconded by Leatham 
   RESOLVED THAT the Council of the Municipality of West Elgin  

  agrees to hear Rob Mote. 
   DISPOSITION:  Carried 
 
 Mr. Mote discussed the Port Glasgow Yacht Club’s letter to Council and 

discussed the Yacht Club’s interest in pursuing an alternative to the pier 
extension at the Port Glasgow Marina.  Mr. Mote said that the idea proposed with 
the arrowhead has been tried by a marina in Port Elgin by Riggs Marine 
Engineering.  

 
Councillor Seman suggested putting that the Port Glasgow Yacht Club 
suggested that the Yacht Club put forward the $20,000.00 and provided the idea 
could be proven to work the municipality could reimburse 50% of the cost of the 
study. 

 
Council went around the table to discuss their views on proposal from the Port 
Glasgow Yacht Club. 

 
The following motion was put forth.  Councillor Wolf requested a recorded Vote. 

 
RES. NO.21 Moved by Leatham 
  Seconded by Bodnar  

RESOLVED that the Council of the Municipality of West Elgin agree 
to pay 50% of engineering study costs of up to $20,000.00 for an 
arrowhead breakwater system at the Port Glasgow Marina. 

    
Wolf   No  Seman  No 
Bodnar  Yes  Wiehle  Yes 
Leatham  Yes 
DISPOSITION:  Carried 

 


